China Class News

Summer 2

Anything Else

« PE will be on a Monday, please make sure
children bring their PE kits in on or before the
first Monday back.

o Please make sure all uniform, including PE kit
has names in them.

o Please try to read with your child as much as
possible at home and ensure reading records and
books are brought to school each day.

« Homework will be given out every Friday and
due back by the following Thursday.

o Please try to practise their weekly spellings with
them each week. Spelling tests will usually take
place on a Friday morning but on occasion will
take place on a Thursday afternoon.




